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7th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We have had a great start to the term and we are very much looking forward to having 

everyone in tomorrow. From Monday you can arrive in the mornings between 8.30-8.40am 

(during this time the older children have time to chat to their friends in the playground), 

however I suggest that reception children aim to arrive nearer to 8.40am. Obviously if your 

child has a sibling in school they may need to arrive earlier than 8.40am. Myself or Mrs 

Newton will come to the front door at 8.40am to collect the children and we will walk into 

school through the front entrance. The children will be greeted in the classroom by the other 

adult. At the end of the day 3.15pm, please walk all around the outside of the building to 

collect your child from the reception classroom door. 

 

A more detailed letter about this term will follow shortly. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Flux 


